

March 25, 2011


Scott Seaman
Tumwater High School
700 Israel Road
Tumwater, WA 98501




Dear Scott Seaman, 

Thank you for accepting Kefi Andersen as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Jennifer Chavalier.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Linda O'Shaughnessy
Bush Middle School
2120 83rd Avenue SW
Tumwater, WA 98512




Dear Linda O'Shaughnessy, 

Thank you for accepting Bradley Boer as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Karen Zarate.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Helen Wilson
Lochburn Middle School
5431 Steilacoom Blvd SW
Lakewood, WA 98499




Dear Helen Wilson, 

Thank you for accepting Challys Brett as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with John Hinkle.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Kristen Rae
Chinook Middle
4301 - 6th Avenue NE
Lacey, WA 98516




Dear Kristen Rae, 

Thank you for accepting Adriana Caviedes-Guillen as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Melody Borcherding.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Monica Sweet
Aspire Middle School.
5900 54th Ave. SE
Lacey, WA 98513




Dear Monica Sweet, 

Thank you for accepting Sasha Chernysheff as a student teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Jacqui Gibbons.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Michael Auton
Lakeview Elementary
10501 47th Ave. SW
Lakewood, WA 98499




Dear Michael Auton, 

Thank you for accepting Rachele Chertok as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Nicole Hunter.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Steve Warner
Evergreen Elementary
900 W. Franklin Street
Shelton, WA 98584




Dear Steve Warner, 

Thank you for accepting Toby De Luca as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Rose Marie Gray.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Mary Wilson
Manitou Park Elementary
4330 S. 66th Street
Tacoma, WA 98409




Dear Mary Wilson, 

Thank you for accepting Marc DeArmond as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Carla Martinez.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Brian Lowney
Emerald Ridge High 
12405 184th Street E
Puyallup, WA 98374




Dear Brian Lowney, 

Thank you for accepting Holly Deatherage as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Rina Thun.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Wendy Pye-Carter
Boze Elementary
1140 E. 65th Street
Tacoma, WA 98404




Dear Wendy Pye-Carter, 

Thank you for accepting Jeremy Dempsey as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Sherry Johnson.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Thu Ament
Foss High 
2112 S. Tyler Street
Tacoma, WA 98405




Dear Thu Ament, 

Thank you for accepting Monear Fatemi as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Cliff Aziz.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Karen Mauer-Smith
Lakes High School
10320 Farwest Drive SW
Lakewood, WA 98499




Dear Karen Mauer-Smith, 

Thank you for accepting Michael Fekete as a student teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Will Niva.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Brenda McBrayer
Truman Middle
5801 N. 35th Street
Tacoma, WA 9407




Dear Brenda McBrayer, 

Thank you for accepting James Gardner as a student teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Michele Lewis.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Kristen Rae
Chinook Middle School
4301 - 6th Avenue NE
Lacey, WA 98516




Dear Kristen Rae, 

Thank you for accepting Kimberly Gregg as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Rey Waltz.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Monica Sweet
Aspire Middle School.
5900 54th Ave. SE
Lacey, WA 98513




Dear Monica Sweet, 

Thank you for accepting Jennifer Hamilton as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Anne Schaadt.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Karen Remy-Anderson
River Ridge High
350 River Ridge Drive SE
Lacey, WA 98513




Dear Karen Remy-Anderson, 

Thank you for accepting Leif Hedenskog as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Lynda Huyck.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Tim Fries
Horizons Elementary
4601 67th Avenue SE
Lacey, WA 98513




Dear Tim Fries, 

Thank you for accepting Carrie Hockman as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Amada Lang.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Bracken Budge
Oakland Bay Junior High
3301 N. Shelton Springs Rd
Shelton, WA 98584




Dear Bracken Budge, 

Thank you for accepting Andrew Hoy as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Molly McDougall.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Jon Ketler/Paul Kelly
School of the Arts
1818 Tacoma Ave
Tacoma, WA 98402




Dear Jon Ketler/Paul Kelly, 

Thank you for accepting Anne Hundley  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Robin Jaecklin.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


John Seaton
Clover Park High
11023 Gravelly Lake Dr. SW
Lakewood, WA 98499




Dear John Seaton, 

Thank you for accepting David Hunter  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Angie Robles.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Kristen Rae
Chinook Middle
4301 - 6th Avenue NE
Lacey, WA 98516




Dear Kristen Rae, 

Thank you for accepting Reyna Jasmer as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Cassie White.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Matt Grant
Olympia High School
1302 North Street
Olympia, WA 98501




Dear Matt Grant, 

Thank you for accepting Deborah Jordan as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Dawn Williams.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Aaron Davis
Reeves Middle
2200 Quince St. NE
Olympia, WA 98506




Dear Aaron David, 

Thank you for accepting Dominic Kehoe as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Burke Anderson.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Linda Smith
W.F West High School
324 SW 16th Street
Chehalis, WA 98532




Dear Linda Smith, 

Thank you for accepting Ryan Leacy as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Sue Ardington.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Ron Sisson
Seven Oaks Elem
1800 Seven Oaks Rd. SE
Lacey, WA 98503




Dear Ron Sisson, 

Thank you for accepting Sarah Maiava as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Helen Henry.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Steve Rood
North Thurston
600 NE Sleater Kinney Rd
Lacey, WA 98506




Dear Steve Rood, 

Thank you for accepting Linda Mewhirter as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Georgie Niles.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Linda Smith
W.F West High School
324 SW 16th Street
Chehalis, WA 98532



Dear Linda Smith, 

Thank you for accepting Andrew Olmsted  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Carol Ogden.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Dan Besett
Wilson High School
1202 N. Orchard St.
Tacoma, WA 98406




Dear Dan Besett, 

Thank you for accepting Nicholas O'Neill as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Pilar Blazey.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Peggy Sanderson
Pioneer Elementary
110 E. Spencer Lake Rd
Shelton, WA 98584




Dear Peggy Sanderson, 

Thank you for accepting Douglas Richert a s a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Autumn Sheldon.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Thu Ament
Foss High 
2112 S. Tyler Street
Tacoma, WA 98405




Dear Thu Ament, 

Thank you for accepting Mindy Ross as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with AJ Edwards.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Dan Besett
Wilson High School
1202 N. Orchard St.
Tacoma, WA 98406




Dear Dan Besett, 

Thank you for accepting Cleome Rowe as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Tony Lund.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Brenda McBrayer
Truman Middle
5801 N. 35th Street,
Tacoma, WA 9407




Dear Brenda McBrayer, 

Thank you for accepting Christopher Rudesill as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Nanci Haddigan.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Yvonne Bullock
Gray Middle School
6229 S. Tyler St, 
Tacoma, WA 98409




Dear Yvonne Bullock, 

Thank you for accepting Joshua Simpson as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Zoe Carter.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Matt Grant
Olympia High
1302 North Street,
Olympia, WA 98501




Dear Matt Grant, 

Thank you for accepting Allison Smith as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Carolyn Gilman and Debra Anderson.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Greg Woods
Griffin School
6530 33rd Ave NW
Olympia, WA 98502




Dear Greg Woods, 

Thank you for accepting Kathleen Stidham  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Denise Best.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Jon Wilcox
Tumwater Middle
6335 Littlerock Rd
Tumwater, WA 98512




Dear Jon Wilcox, 

Thank you for accepting Kelsey Sutich  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Amy Stottlemyer.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Bob Hodges
Garfield Elementary
325 Plymouth St. NW
Olympia, WA 98502




Dear Bob Hodges, 

Thank you for accepting Christine Tran as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Christine Genlick.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573



March 25, 2011


Chris Woods
Capital High School
2707 Conger Ave. NW
Olympia, WA 98502




Dear Chris Woods, 

Thank you for accepting Chelsea Whitaker  as a student  teacher in your building this Spring Quarter with Carrie Street.  By supporting your teachers in sharing their classroom, energy, guidance, and modeling, we are all working to further the excellence in teacher preparation and student learning these future teachers experience.  

The Student Teaching experience is a collaborative effort between the classroom mentor teacher, the student teacher, the principal, and The Evergreen State College.  Each team member is responsible for ensuring that this practical field experience is conducted in a safe and productive manner.

Thanks again for helping provide our students with the valuable learning opportunity of student teaching.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 360-867-6573 or email me at pettyl@evergreen.edu.

Thank you,

Sincerely,




Loren E. Petty
Education Field Experience
and Community Relations
360.867.6573


